
Recommendations 
The decision to use a PEG feeding tube requires an in-depth assessment of the potential 

benefits to the individual. All patients in whom PEG feeding is proposed should be reviewed 
by a multidisciplinary team. 

 
There is a need for more comprehensive national guidelines for the use of PEG feeding, 

including issues of patient selection. 

 


